
January 22, 2019

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen
Executive Director
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
patty.vangerpen@state.sd.us

RE: EL18-045 In the Matter of the Application of Flying Cow Wind, LLC 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

A question was posed at the December 18,2018 public input meeting for the above referenced project regarding 
the estimated tax revenues from the project in South Dakota. Flying Cow Wind, LLC is providing this response to 
the docket in order to make it publicly available. 

Our current estimate of tax revenues that will accrue in South Dakota from the project is approximately 
$152,375, based on the $15 million estimated cost of the project, the calculated net present value of the 
project, and a township millage rate of 1.014%.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 512-617-2894 or anne-marie.griger@res-group.com.

Sincerely,

Anne-Marie Griger
Permitting Manager
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